Dear Director of the Enveronmental Improvement Division,

4#8 a resident of New gexico I am concerned abou. the uranium ml1
which Gulf Minerels Resources Ccmpany plans to build in McKinley

County. I woulid like to ask for a moritoriu. on the further licens:.
of raudioactive materials in +his state as requested by Gulf until &~

solution is found for the dangcrs which milling currently poses fo-
the environment and the people who live in it,

Sincefely yours
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Dear Director of the Environmental Improvement Division

)
As a resident of Ne. Mexico I am concerned abol )the uranium mill
which Gulf Minerals Resournes Company plans to build in McKinley I
Courty, I would like to ask for a moritorium on the further licensing
of radioactive materials in this state as requested by Gulf until a

solution is found for the dangers which milling currently poses for
the environment and the people who live in it.

Sincerely yours,
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Dear Director of the Envirornmental Improvement Division;

As a resident of N. /Mexico I an concerned abom;’the uranium mill
‘which Gulf Minerals Resournes Company plans to build in McKinley
Courty. I would like to ask for a moritorium on the further licens.r.
of radicactive materials irn this sta*e as requested by Gulf until a

solution is found for the dangers which milling currently poses for
the environment and the people who live in it.
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Director

Environmental Improvement Division ‘
New Nexico Health and Environment Dept. .

P.0. Box 268

Santa Fe, New lMexico 87503
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